

September 25, 2018

Sent by Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested 5

Mr. Michael Vandersteen City of Sheboygan Mayor 828 Center Avenue, Suite 301 Sheboygan, WI 53081

Adam N. Payne
Sheboygan County Administrator
Administration Building
3<sup>rd</sup> Floor, Room 311
508 New York Ave
Sheboygan, WI 53081

Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development Dislocated Worker Unit PO Box 7972 Madison, WI 53707

RE: Updated WARN Notice - Business Closing

**Dear Government Officials:** 

On June, 27, 2018, we provided you with notice that Safco Products Co. will be permanently closing its facilities located in Sheboygan, WI. At that time, we provided you with a listing of job titles and the number of affected individuals. On August 27, 2018, we subsequently provided you with changes to eight termination dates.

Due to business needs, we will be extending two more individuals' dates of employment. These individuals have agreed to extend their termination dates. Following are the changes in termination dates by title:

| <u>Title</u>               | Original Termination Date | <b>Updated Termination Date</b> |
|----------------------------|---------------------------|---------------------------------|
| Quality and Safety Manager | November 2, 2018          | December 7, 2018                |
| Senior Business Analyst    | November 2, 2018          | January 4, 2019                 |

If you need additional information, please contact Erin Hanson, Human Resources Manager, at 763.536.6881

Sincerely,

Byron Wieberdink Vice President